
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

14th June 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite your daughter to join us for an exciting afternoon of netball at Sweyne 
Park School, specifically designed for Year 5 and 6 girls. 
 
The session will be organised and run by PE staff from our school, aided by a team of pupil Netball 
Leaders who currently play for the school’s extra-curricular teams. 
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for your daughter to learn new skills, make new friends and 
become familiar with our school and our staff.  Seven-aside Netball is often new to pupils when 
starting secondary school and during the session we will aim to introduce concepts of the game 
as well as improve pupils’ core skills which can be used in a number of other sports/games. 
 
The session will run on Wednesday 10th July, from 4.00 pm - 5.00 pm on our netball courts. If we 
have bad weather then we will move indoors to our Sports Hall.  Upon arrival, please come to 
Main Reception where you will be met by a member of staff and/or one of our Netball Leaders 
who will escort you to the  correct area.  
 
Your daughter will need to wear appropriate sports clothing, bring a drink and also plenty of 
energy! 
 
If you would like to attend this exciting event, please click here to complete the reply slip.  We 
would be very grateful to hear from you by no later than Wednesday 25th June.   
 
We do hope your daughter can join us at this exciting event. 
 

R Harris 
Mrs R Harris      
PE Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Sweyne Park School 
Sir Walter Raleigh Drive, Rayleigh, Essex SS6 9BZ 
Headteacher:  Katharine Dines 
Tel:  01268 784721             
Email:  admin@sweynepark.com 
www.sweynepark.com 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Wl83-2I0JEiOXavMKqwMPByD99WjF8NIqtK8reMR8d9UM1hKOUtTM1FMOFQ4QTRWTlI5WVUzRU9MUC4u

